
 

Volume 3 :: Issue 7 :: Monday 20th October 2014 
 

Thanks for Sharing 
 
Our Superhero is proud of you for sharing! 
 
Last week we celebrated Harvest in a special Worship Time, and the children 
brought forward the food and non-food items they had brought in from 
home.  We have a large collection now to send to the Aylesbury Storehouse 
which will be distributed to those in need. 
 
As part of our Worship Time we prayed that the items would be a blessing to those families who received 
them. 

 
 

 

Residents Open Meeting 
 

There will be an open forum meeting at the Community Centre at 7pm on 
the Tuesday 28th October. It is an opportunity to catch up with what is 
going on in Buckingham Park, to ask questions and to meet fellow 
residents.   
 

All are welcome. 
 

Parent Teacher Consultations 
 
Parent-Teacher consultations will be held this week on Tuesday and Thursday.   

All meetings will be held in the school hall and we will ask you to wait in our waiting are 
in the corridor until your appointment time.  Please arrive in time for your appointment 
because we intend to run strictly to time to be fair to everyone. 

 

Santa Claus is coming to town… 
  

OK.  It’s a little early to get too excited, but it’s not too early for our wonderful PTA to 

be organising our  Christmas Fayre which takes place on Saturday 6th December.  As 

part of the event, we’ll be setting up a Santa’s Grotto in the hope that Father 

Christmas can fit us into his busy schedule.  We’d really like to get a Corporate Sponsor 

on board so that we can buy a gift for every child who visits the grotto.  If your 

business or company might be able to help us, please get in touch. 
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Film Night – This Friday 
 
 It’s out first film night of the school year this Friday 24th October.  Film night 
is for children in Years 1 – 4.  Doors open at 5.15pm and children should be 
collected at 7.00pm.      
 
We are showing two films (Rio 2 and The Lego Movie) and children will be 

able to choose which film they see (though they won’t be able to swap once the film has started).  The Film 
Night entry cost is £2 which includes a drink and snack. 
 

Keeping Safe 
 
 As the school grows, parking near the school will be very difficult and we do not want 
this to become an issue whereby our children and families are placed at risk.  Please 
follow the guidelines below to help everyone remain safe: 
 
- Please walk, scooter or cycle to and from school wherever possible.  If you live 

further away, please consider driving part of the way and completing your journey 
on foot.  This will reduce the number of cars around the school area. 

- If you need to bring your car to school, please drive at walking pace on Jubilee Square and only park in 
designated parking bays.  Please take special care if you are reversing as young children will not be 
seen. 

- Please do not park on Culpepper Close.  This road does not have any public parking – it is for residents 
only. 
 

 


